Financial Affairs

IDT Management System Update

Due to an unexpected hitch, the changes to the IDT module did not go live in production
last night.

There is no change to where IDTs are currently in process in the system. No change to
workflow.

Stay tuned for additional notification on a new go live.

Don’t forget to attend the Deep Dive tomorrow. There will still be a presentation on the
enhancements.
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